
From: nwdonnelly <nwdonnelly@btinternet.com>  

Sent: 19 August 2020 11:52 

To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 

Cc: chippingparishcouncil@outlook.com 

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 3/2020/0579 - WILD BOAR PARK 

Chipping Parish Council are writing to comment on this planning application, as although not within 
our parish the transport of materials to/from the Park usually goes through our parish. 

Whilst we are supporting of the proposal to erect 9 holiday lodges at the Wild Boar Park in support 
of tourism, we would like to make a condition of approval that the holiday lodges are erected on site 
and not made off site and transported to the Park. The reason for our "proviso" is the significant 
limitations of vehicles coming through our village because of historic buildings - most notably in 
Windy Street (single lane with reduced access at first/second floor height) and Talbot Street. This 
point has been backed by LCC Highways on a separate application by the Wild Boar Park. 

The Parish Council would appreciate being kept informed of the developments with this application. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicky Donnelly 

Chair Chipping Parish Council 


